
CITY OF TROY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED CITY BUDGET 

In accordance with Section 8.3 of the Charter of the City of Troy, notice is hereby given 
that the City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the three-year budgets for fiscal 
years 2023/2024, 2024/2025 and 2025/2026 on Monday, May 8, 2023 at 7:30 PM, or as 
soon thereafter as the agenda will permit.   

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

The proposed budget is available on the City of Troy website at www.troymi.gov/budget. 

A copy of the proposed budget will be on file in the City Clerk’s office and the City Public 
Library for inspection by the public during regular office hours for one week prior to the 
public hearing. 

 ______________________________ 
M. Aileen Dickson, MMC, MiPMC II
City Clerk
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